Michelle Cilley

From: John Hajjar <jhajjar@foxcroftinc.com>
Sent: Friday, October 22, 2021 11:07 AM
To: Kathy Joubert

Cc: Michelle Cilley; Robert Frederico
Subject: Re: 300 West Main Street

CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Town of Northborough’s mail
system. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe.

Dear Kathy,

I am the applicant for 300 West Main Street and | wish to withdraw my application without prejudice.
Thanks,

John Hajjar

On Fri, Oct 22, 2021, 10:01 AM Kathy Joubert <kjoubert@town.northborough.ma.us> wrote:

Hello John — For the ZBA file and for the ZBA to vote on your request to withdraw without prejudice, please send me a
separate email from the one you sent to the Town Engineer regarding the groundwater portion of your
application. You can use the following wording for your withdrawal:

I am the applicant for 300 West Main Street and | wish to withdraw my application without prejudice.

Please call me if you have any questions.

Thank you.
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